
 
 
From: Town Clerk <clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 August 2020 10:09 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: 3/2020/0405 - Jones Stroud Instalations 
 
Longridge Town Council have no comment to make on the above planning application. 
 
 
Andrea Pownall 
Longridge Town Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 
 
E: clerk@longridge-tc.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


